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Ref: Stdcomm/circ/May 2025 
Dt: 08-05-2025 

 
 
 
 

To All Concerned 
 
 
All of you are aware of the sad demise of Nārāyaṇ Mallāpur Mām, General 
Manager of Shrī Chitrāpur Mat͟h (SCM) Shirālī on 3rd May, 2025.  

 
On behalf of the Standing Committee, SCM, I place on record our appreciation 
of the significant contribution made by the Late Nārāyaṇ Mām to SCM and its 
affiliated institutions over the last than twelve years and more. We pray to Lord 
Shrī Bhavānīshaṅkar for Sadgati to his ātmā. 

 
With Blessings from H.H. Swāmījī, I would like to announce that Sūraj Balwall̄ī̄ 
Mām, Deputy General Manager at SCM Shirālī will take the charge of the SCM 
administration with immediate effect. Sūraj Balwall̄ī̄ Mām will continue to hold 
the position of Deputy General Manager until further notice. 

 
All the Heads of Departments at Shirālī and at other SCM locations will now 
onwards work with Sūraj Balwall̄ī̄ Mām for the smooth functioning of Mat͟h 
administration. Sūraj Balwall̄ī̄ Mām will report to the undersigned.  

 
All are requested to extend full cooperation to Sūraj Balwall̄ī̄ Mām in carrying out 
his new responsibilities.   

 
With regards, 

Praveeṇ P Kaḍlē 
President - Standing Committee- Shrī Chitrāpur Mat͟h , Shirālī 
 


